

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter

'SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO'

Week ending 18.06.2021









Nursery: DIAMOND: AM - Haris and Marwan, PM – Amenah and Mohamed G, **Reception:** CORAL: Grayson for doing well in Phonics. RUBY: Mikaeel for fantastic blending in phonics. AMBER: Robert for being kind to his friends and Eesa for trying super hard.

Year 1:, EMERALD: Tasnim and Omed for trying their best in Phonics. TURQUOISE: Anaya and Parisha, JADE: Sedra for working hard in Maths and beginning to work independently. Eliel for a big improvement in handwriting and spellings!

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Mohamad N- beginning to be independent during writing lessons. Salahuddin- always thoughtful and caring towards others. ONYX: Kevin for doing really well in Phonics and positive behaviour. Yessica for perseverance. SAPPHIRE: Saeeda and Mohammad Z,

Year 3: TOPAZ: Harrison for settling in well and Bansi for her excellent reading skills. AQUAMARINE: Amer, Iman for their beautiful collages. OPAL: Tayyibah and Mohammed for doing well with their Times Tables.

Year 4: GARNET: Sareena and Ruben for doing a little extra. ZIRCON: Hammad and Sherin for participating more during the lessons. AMMOLITE: Meriem for practising her multiplication at home.

Year 5: AMETHYST: Andreea and Mohamed for great trip behaviour. MOLDAVITE: Ikhlas for being brave and facing her fears at Thorpe Park. PEARL: Donya and Jose.

Year 6: QUARTZ: Samad and Iqlas, TANZANITE: D'jarnie and Rimas for great trip behaviour. LAPIS-LAZULI: Akram for being so well behaved on his school trip and Cece for making new friends.

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from Nursery to Year 6. You are AMAZING!

YEAR 5 AND YEAR 6 WENT TO THORPE PARK-AN AMAZING DAY OUT!

It was great to have students going on fun trips again. After a year of lockdown and social distancing, over 160 pupils, staff and parents ventured to having fun at Thorpe Park.







WE ARE STARTING A PARENT TEACHERS ASSOCIATION (PTA). PLEASE JOIN.

We are inviting parents to indicate to their child's teacher if they would like to become members of the PTA. Membership of a parent teacher association (PTA) provides parents and teachers with an opportunity to discuss issues and debate various points of view. In this way, the PTA can be an effective vehicle for fostering better relationships between parents and their children's schools.

We are aware that some parents would like to contribute to the effectiveness of our school. We would like to give them opportunities to bring forth their ideas to contribute to the development of our academy.



Our parent volunteer who is working in year 2, skipping with our children.

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know



Braintcroft Primary Carricalam Newsletter



OUR FEATURED GROUP IS EYFS!

Do you need a place for your child for Nursery or Reception? Please speak to someone in our school's office about this.

We provide the best learning experience for children in Early Years. Do not let your child miss out on an opportunity to begin their learning in a safe, friendly and caring environment. This is the first stage of your child's learning journey so we will help you with this process.

















